
GENERAL CURRIE ELEMENTARY 
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

Dec 5 - 9,  2022
Monday, Dec 5 Tuesday, Dec 6 Wednesday, Dec 7 Thursday, Dec 8 Friday, Dec 9

Follow us 
@currieallstars 

ON THE HORIZON... 

Dec 13  - PAC Meeting @ 6:30pm
Dec 15 - Reports ready on MyEd 
Dec 16 - last day of school before
Winter Break 
             - Hot Lunch (Pizza) 

Evacuation (Fire)
Drill

OUR SCHOOL STORY
Inquiry: How does having a growth

mindset help us as learners?  

Our School Story shapes our school focus and actions
in relations to student learning. It evolves over time 

 and is driven by student voice. Check out some actions
we have taken around growth mindset - HERE! 

Purdy's Order
Pick-Up

Thank you to the PAC for organizing the wonderful
Family Breakfast event, and thanks to staff who

came by to help! It was lovely to connect as a
community!

Staff Meeting 

https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story/news/2021/11/make-one-change
https://currie.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story


UPCOMING EVENTS & REMINDERS

Dress for the Weather
As the weather gets
cooler and wetter, please
remember these items!  

Term 1 Learning Updates 

By now, families should have received a email from should from
“sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca” with their login ID and temporary password.  



If you have issues logging into MyEd please send an email to the District MyEd

Support Team at the following email address:MyEdParentPortal@sd38.bc.ca In the
subject line please put Parent Portal, and in the message, include the following:

Student’s Full Name, Pupil #, Parent/Guardian Name and email address.

Health & Safety
Reminders

stay home if you are feeling unwell 
wash hands frequently 

The cold and flu season is upon us! A
reminder that the Daily Health Check is
still in place. Thank you for doing what

you can to help stop the spread of germs:



Term 1 learning updates will be available on the
MyEd Parent Portal on Thursday, December 15th. 

PURDY'S CHOCOLATES
PICK UP

Reminder that Purdy's
chocolates can be picked up
on Friday, December 9th.  

LOST & FOUND

Please check the LOST
AND FOUND for any

missing clothes, boots,
or water bottles. Items

will be donated on
December 14th. 


